The Otsego Town Board held a 2017 Budget Workshop on the 7th day of September 2016 at the Town Building, Fly Creek, NY at 5:00 PM.

Town Board Members Present:

Meg KiernanSupervisorThomas HohenseeCouncilpersonCarina FranckCouncilpersonBennett SandlerCouncilpersonJoseph PotrikusCouncilperson

Also Present:

Pamela Deane Town Clerk

Supervisor Kiernan called the 2017 Budget Workshop to order.

Supervisor Kiernan submitted a budget draft that was reviewed and discussed by the Board.

Meeting ended at 6:30PM.

Respectfully Submitted, Pamela Deane/Town Clerk